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H-1B Visas: 10 Numbers To Know In 2015
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Scott Fanning was quoted in Information Week on May 5, 2015. The article “H-1B Visas: 10 Numbers

To Know In 2015” discussed how this year's record-setting volume of new H-1B visa applications

point to continuously growing demand for a supply that's unlikely to rise soon.

Scott was quoted on his take of the number 233,000, which is the record-breaking volume of new H-

1B visa applications received this year by the US Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) for

federal fiscal year 2016, which will begin Oct. 1.

Scott said, "Unless the law changes or hiring slows down, it appears the problem is just going to get

worse.”

To read the full article, please visit Information Week.
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